
TOWN OF AVON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

October 10, 2026 

 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN that there will be changes to trash and recycling in 2026.  Please 

watch your mailbox and tax newsletter for more information.  If you have immediate questions, 

please contact the clerk at 608-921-3656 or the town chair at 608-290-7583. 

 

  Stephanie Schwartzlow 

Avon Town Clerk 


